M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
July 18, 2019
RE:
YMCA of Greater Cincinnati/RC Durr Branch Contract with Thornwilde Elementary

Attached is the contract with YMCA of Greater Cincinnati/RC Durr for Before and After School Child Care at Thornwilde Elementary for the period of May 30, 2019 to May 30, 2020.
I recommend the approval of the above contract, as presented.

